PAD Seminar: Grant Writing in Arts, Humanities, & Social Sciences (Oct 29, 2010)
WSU Resources & Events

SAVE THE DATE! National Endowment for the Humanities (NEH) Regional Workshop - Mar. 28, 2011

On March 28, 2011, Senior NEH Program Officer Elizabeth Arndt will discuss a variety of funding opportunities available through NEH, including the fellowship and other research programs, digital humanities grants, challenge grants, access and preservation grants, education grants, and more. The session will include an in-depth discussion of proposal preparation strategies. The afternoon session will involve one-on-one meetings with faculty.

This workshop will be held at the University of Detroit Mercy and is open to all southeast Michigan university faculty. Additional details and registration instructions will be posted on the Division of Research Grant Writing Seminars website as they become available.

If you would like to have Elizabeth Arndt read a one-page proposal summary in advance of this workshop, please email your summary to sjames@wayne.edu by March 11, 2011.

Stay tuned for further details!


SAVE THE DATES! More in-depth workshops on grant writing in each of the discipline areas addressed today are being offered. Stay tuned for further details!

Grant Writing in the Humanities workshop – Nov 15, 2 to 4 p.m. 
This interactive session will be led by Arthur Marotti, Distinguished Professor of English Emeritus. 
Grant Writing in the Arts workshop – Nov 18, 2 to 4 p.m.
This interactive session will be led by Jeffrey Abt, Associate Dean, Fine, Performing, & Communication Arts. 

Grant Writing in the Social Sciences workshop – Nov 30, 2 to 4 p.m.
This interactive session will be led by Allen Goodman, Professor of Economics; Janet Hankin, Department Chair of Sociology; and Andrea Sankar, Department Chair, Anthropology.
Developing Proposals in eProp 
November 8, 2010, 9:30 to 11 p.m.
5057 Woodward - 6th Floor #6202

The Sponsored Program Administration (SPA) office is offering SPA Technology and Tools informational sessions to assist WSU researchers and administrators develop, process and submit proposals through eProp and to access grant account information through Researcher’s Dashboard.

To register or for more information, please email Dee Vernier at dvernie@wayne.edu.
COS Expertise & Funding Opportunities Training
November 11, 2 to 3:30 p.m.
Undergraduate Library, Lab C

Wayne State University subscribes to COS Expertise and Funding Opportunities, the single most comprehensive source of funding information available. Whether your work is in the sciences or the arts, COS funding and expertise services can help support and advance your research. Much more efficient than googling, the database is an aggregation of funding information that is verified for accuracy, updated for currency and formatted for quick, targeted searching. COS Expertise and Funding Opportunities and this hands-on training session are available to all current WSU faculty, staff, and students. 

Register at: http://events.wayne.edu/research-training/2010/11/11/cos-training-26006/. If you need additional information or would like to schedule a training for your department or college, please contact sjames@wayne.edu.
